Steven SeBe

From: Donna Deandrea <deedeebeed@gmail.com>
Sent; Monday, February 24, 2025 1:41 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; Donna Policastro
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

24 February 2025

Clerk Steve Sepe
House Health & Human Services

Re: Support for Bifl H-5351

Dear Mr, Sepe,
| am writing today in support for Bill H-5351.

After an initial consultation with aesthetician Mary Polizzi of Aspire Dermatology, | began a cosmetic treatment program with her. | think
we'd all love to say that looks don't count, but they do. After dealing with acne as a teenager, I'd spent my adult life with scars, which
definitely affected my confidence. With Ms. Polizzi's guidance and interest in improving my skin, | would be heartbroken to find her
practice is in jeopardy. Ms. Polizzi and the service she provides has made me feel better about myself and how | look. | am not trying to
look 20 years old; | just tike feeling good in my own skin.

| would recommend Ms. Polizzi and the cosmetic dermatology services she provides without reservation.
Sincerely,

Donna Deandrea

443 Harrington Avenue
Warwick, Rl 02888
401-737-6825
deedeebeed@gmail.com

¢c: Representative Jacquelyn Baginski
Donna Policastro



